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Norwalk City School District Online Lessons  
Students will have access to online lessons beginning Thursday, March 19th at 10:00am. As a       

reminder, lessons may be found by following these directions:  

-To find the website and contact information for your child’s teachers, go to 
www.NorwalkTruckers.net 

 

-In the blue bar along the top, hover over SCHOOLS and choose your child’s school 

 

-Scroll down and look for STAFF LIST on the left side of the screen 

 

-Find your child’s teacher and his/her email address and website.  

 

If you have questions about lessons themselves, please contact your child’s teachers using the 

email addresses found on the NCSD district webpage.  

 

If your household does not have any device available to access the internet (cell phone, tablet,       

computer…), the district will make available one Chromebook per household while supplies last. 

Please call 419-660-6592 as soon as possible. Devices will be distributed this week. If your home 

already has a usable device, please be considerate of others and use what you have available.  

If you do not have internet access, Spectrum has announced they will offer free service for 60 days. 

Their advertised phone number is 844-488-8395. They have also made all of their Wi-Fi hotspots 

open to the public. A map of the hotspots can be found at:  

https://www.spectrum.com/wifi-hotspots  

While the district cannot endorse or speak to the effectiveness of this program, we can pass this 

information along to parents needing help. As with anything, this information is subject to change.  

 

Most teachers are using Google Classroom or Google Sites. While these platforms can be accessed 

through all web browsers, downloading the Google app onto a smartphone or tablet may give           

improved results on those devices.  

 

http://www.norwalktruckers.net/
https://www.spectrum.com/wifi-hotspots

